
Half Term Break 

We often get emails letting us 
know about exciting things to do in 
half term, so we thought we’d 
share one with you.  Bucks County 
Museum is open once again and 
has special family activities this 
half term, plus a dinosaur poster 
competition (closing date 10 June) 
for their new spectacular 
‘Dinosaurs Uncovered’ exhibition, 
which opens on 26 June. For more 
information please visit 
www.buckscountymuseum.org 
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NEWSLETTER 
 

28th May 2021 
Well done to every one for working so hard this half term.  The extra booster work both within and outside 
the school day really seems to be paying off and I am very proud of the progress children are making.  
Thank you to everyone for your efforts. 

A Visit from the Police 

Our Reception and KS1 
children had a very exciting 
morning this week, when Mrs 
Wale organised a visit from the 
Police.  They were very 
informative and explained all 
about their job and showed 
them round their police car.  We 
were thrilled with the children’s 
curiosity and interesting 
questions, but of course the 
most exciting part of the visit 
was to hear the police siren! 
 

 
 

Homework Club 

Homework club will be running again 
after half term.  If you would like your 
child to attend, please contact the 
school office for availability.  Each 
session costs £7.50 and runs from the 
end of school until 4.30pm. 

We have a very busy next term with school trips, sports day and Fit4fun week, so please have a restful 
break and we will see you on Tuesday, 8th June (Monday is an inset day) for more fun! 
 

Our Covid19 risk assessment has been updated and is available 
on our school website under our Covid19 tab.  As you will see, 
we are changing very little at the moment and expect most of our 
arrangements to remain in place until after the summer holidays 
when we anticipate most adults will have been vaccinated and 
we may have greater clarity about the impact of new variants.  
That said, we are hoping to run some of our usual summer 
events in some form including a sports ‘day’ and transition 
events, such as a Leavers Service for our Year 6 children. More 
information about these will become available over the coming 
weeks. We also hope that each class will be able to have a 
school day trip too. Please continue to social distance from each 
other and wear face coverings on the school site. 

 
 
 
 

Plant Sale 

It has been great to see one of our traditions 
return to school.  Thank you to Mrs Gale, all the 
staff and children for a very successful plant sale 
which raised a good amount of money for garden 
projects.  Mrs Gale hopes to re-start our 
lunchtime gardening club again in September. 
 

‘Sun is Shining’ Bob Marley  

This week’s music was chosen by Mrs 
Gale because it has been so lovely to   
see the sun again after the unsettled 
weather recently.  In this song we are 
invited to praise God for another day, for 
the sunshine, for this morning’s rising 
and for another breath.   For everything, 
in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. 
 

8th-11th June Fit4Fun Week 

Please can all children come 
to school in PE/Games kit for 
a fun filled week of sporty / 
health-based activities 
including, circuit training, 
running, cricket etc.  

14th June onwards 

We would like all children 
(Windmills children please 
continue as you are) to come 
to school wearing school 
uniform and bring their PE kit 
/ Forest Schools clothes to 
change into. The school 
website outlines the kit 
needed. 

 
Holidays/ Visits during term time 

I do understand that many families will 
have had their holiday arrangements 
altered this year and that family get-
togethers have been more difficult.  
However, please do not book holidays/ 
family visits during term time.  Following 
education guidelines, these will be noted 
on your child’s record as unauthorised 
and may result in fines being issued. I do 
hope that you all manage your trips and 
visits during half term or the summer. 

‘Sing and make music from 
your heart to the Lord, always 
giving thanks to God the 
Father’ Ephesians 5:19-20 

 

http://www.buckscountymuseum.org/

